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Press Release 

 

Shrek, the Musical! 

NOTRE DAME FINE ARTS DEPARTMENT IS INVITING YOU TO OUR MUSICAL PRODUCTION OF Shrek, the 

Musical! 

 

TICKETS ON SALE NOW! 

 

Directed by Jennifer Cocolicchio starring JM Amurao, Kayleigh Skene, and Alexandra Ragasa. Please 

join the Notre Dame Fine Arts students for their interpretation of Shrek the Musical. 

 

Based on the Oscar-winning DreamWorks Animation film, Shrek The Musical is a Tony 
Award-winning fairy tale adventure, featuring all new songs from Jeanine Tesori (Thoroughly 
Modern Millie; Caroline, or Change) and a sidesplitting book by David Lindsay-Abaire. Shrek 
brings all the beloved characters you know from the film to life on stage and proves there's more 
to the story than meets the ears. 

"Once upon a time, there was a little ogre named Shrek...." And thus begins the tale of an unlikely 
hero who finds himself on a life-changing journey alongside a wisecracking Donkey and a feisty 
princess who resists her rescue. Throw in a short-tempered bad guy, a cookie with an attitude and 
over a dozen other fairy tale misfits, and you've got the kind of mess that calls for a real hero. 
Luckily, there's one on hand... and his name is Shrek. 

Shrek presents a treasure trove of creative opportunities, including costumes, sets, puppets (there 
is a fire-breathing dragon after all) and more! Irreverently fun for the whole family, Shrek proves 
that beauty is truly in the eye of the ogre. (https://www.mtishows.com/shrek-the-musical) 

The shows take place at Red Deer’s Memorial Center on February 6, 7 & 8 at 7:00pm.  

 

There is also a Matinee on February 8 at 1:00pm. 

 

TICKETS ARE $25.00 

 

TICKETS AVAILABLE in advance at Notre Dame’s front office, and online at 

https://www.studentquickpay.com/rdcrs/MyAccount/Main.aspx or on the date at the theatre door. 

 

SPECIAL PREVIEW NIGHT on February 5 at 7:00pm – This show is by donation at the door and is 

open to the public also. 
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Any questions may be directed to Jennifer Cocolicchio at jennifer.cocolicchio@rdcrs.ca 
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